                                                                                                       25 August 2010

 To whom it may concern,

 I am very pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Chip Gentry. 

 It was my pleasure to meet Chip while working on an abatement project at our site this past June. Chip easily established rapport with individuals at our site with his humorous easy-going personality and was much appreciated by all. From day one, compared to the others, his work stood out to be the best among the falconry group that we had on site. The challenges faced at our facility were met by Chip with an enthusiastic, let’s get it done attitude. He was professional, efficient at his job, and willingly adhered to all company standards and guidelines. He was very hard working and proved many times his willingness to help out in any way that he could. 

Chip Gentry was an extremely capable professional falconer, whom I would most certainly recommend for any abatement tasks that you may require at your site. If there are any questions regarding his reference, please feel free to contact me at any time.

  Sincerely,
    Buie Hibbard

Lead PCO Sanitation specialist

SOLAE LLC

918-476-5825 x301

thibbard@solae.com
